
Annual HOA Meeting - Success! 
The annual meeting was held March 13, 2018 at 6:30 at the Longmont library. We made 
quorum with 29 voting proxies and 25 households.  We accomplished a few motions with 
replacing board member on the bank accounts, approving the budget, increasing fines for late 
dues and replacing a board member. We also had discussions about flowers and lights at our 
entrances, parking, dumpsters, maintenance. Please check out the website for full meeting 
minutes. 
 

Social Committee Events 
We are planning a fun year for both the kids and adults in the neighborhood. Our yearly events 
include an Easter Egg hunt, 4th of July parade and Oktoberfest. All of which we would love to 
repeat and build on some of the successes from last year. But that requires YOUR help. This is 
your neighborhood so add your input to help make the events this year memorable.  The social 
committee is soliciting your input on how to make those events even better this year.  Email 
soc@fachoa.org​ with suggestions, offers to help or anything else you can think up. 
 

Yard-of-the-Month Program Starting in May 
The Yard-of-the-Month contest will begin May 1. Yard landscaping visible from the street and 
sidewalk should be neat and well-maintained, in addition to having “curb appeal”. Each winner 
will receive a sign to display for the month and a $25 gift certificate for The Flower Bin. 
Preference will be given to yards that did not win last year. Email soc@fachoa.org if you would 
like to volunteer for the committee that selects the winner 
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